
Dear Mr. Bekofft

It is with deep appreciation that we acknowledge a generous 
gift for the new Medical Center, contributed by the Augusta- 
Gardiner Chapter of Hadaesah in memory of your beloved wife, 
Mrs. Norman Bekoff. Our certificate of thanks is enclosed 
herewith.

The name of your wife will be inscribed in the Book of Memory 
to be on permanent display under a perpetual light in the Hall 
of Honor of the new hospital.

We hope you will derive some small measure of consolation from 
knowing that your wife’s name has been permanently linked with 
this great Center of healing, teaching and research, and that 
this gift in her memory will bring healing and comfort to 
thousands of patients in Israel who are in such urgent need of 
it. We are certain it will interest you to knew that we are 
breaking ground for this new Medical Center on June 5th.

Hadaesah is extremely grateful for this generous contribution 
in memory of your wife.

Cordially yours,

BLS tn J 
Eno.

Mrs. David B. Greenberg, Chairman 
Medical Center Building Fund


